
Annie Bédard – inscriptions automne 2017 annie.bedard@fsaa.ulaval.ca  

Hello, 
I am the coordinator of the francophone Online community of practice in Public health nutrition, which started 
this Spring (I sent you our info back then too), and now counting more than 120 members.  
We are based at Université Laval (Quebec City), but the Community is open to all francophone 
dietitians/nutritionists interested in public health nutrition, whether they are from Quebec or elsewhere in 
Canada. 
 
Another registration period is now open until October 31st , for new members only (current members’ 
subscription is valid until Spring 2018).  
If you are interested in sharing the information with your members, we have prepared a short introductory text, 
as well as a pdf sheet containing all information and procedures for online registration (see attachments). 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
Thank you in advance for your collaboration, 
 
Annie Bédard  Dt.P.  M.Sc. 
École de nutrition 
Université Laval  
Pavillon Paul-Comtois, local 2442-A 
2425, rue de l’Agriculture 
Québec (QC) G1V 0A6 
418-656-2131 poste 2609 
annie.bedard@fsaa.ulaval.ca 
http://www.fsaa.ulaval.ca/ 
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